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Reaching Wisconsin’s New Parents 

MADISON, Wis.— Raising children is harder than ever, according to Prof. Dave Riley at University of Wisconsin-Madison and Cooperative Extension.


“Many Americans today live apart from the traditional help of their extended families," says Riley.  "They hear lots of conflicting advice on how to raise children, which just makes it harder.  And today we have smaller families, so more of today's children are first-borns, raised by inexperienced parents."  


To help new parents, Riley and his co-author, Dr. Carol Ostergren (also of UW-Madison/Extension), partnered with the University Extension Service (including the [YOUR COUNTY] Extension office) to write and distribute a monthly newsletter for new parents, called "Parenting the First Year".  "A newsletter is only a little bit of help," admits Ostergren, "but it is a little bit of help spread across a very large number of people, and that can add up."  


In fact, one in every ten Wisconsin citizens has been raised by a parent who received the newsletter series.  The newsletters have been delivered to nearly half of all new Wisconsin parents for about 20 years, including all new parents in [YOUR COUNTY] since [YEAR].  


And the newsletters seem to really help.  An experimental test with over 1,000 parents showed that parents do a better job of raising their children when they receive the monthly publication.  Parents rated the Parenting the First Year newsletter series "very useful" as a source of child rearing advice more often than any other source.  An article published in the journal Pediatrics in January 2009 showed the positive impact of the British edition of the publication.  "We believe the county Extension offices and other local organizations that distribute this newsletter are slowly making a significant difference in our state’s future,” adds Riley.


Two series of instructional newsletters— Parenting the First Year and Parenting the Second and Third Years—are delivered free to new parents throughout the state.  A third publication has just been added to the series, Preparing to Parent, which helps expectant parents have a healthy pregnancy and baby, and a successful transition to parenthood.  These prenatal newsletters are delivered directly to expectant parents during prenatal office visits, reinforcing the advice of health care providers.  


"...........," says one [
YOUR COUNTY NAME] parent who received the newsletters.  "......." added another.  


 “Parents really love these newsletters,” says [YOUR NAME], Extension Family Living Educator in [YOUR COUNTY], "and most report sharing them with family members and friends, so this inexpensive form of parenting education reaches even more people.” 


[NAME YOUR LOCAL PARTNER ORGANIZATIONS HERE, AND QUOTE FROM ONE OR TWO OF THEM.]


The newsletters are written at the fifth-grade reading level and are available in English or Spanish.  Parents receive the newsletters by mail, monthly for the first year of the child's life, and bi-monthly during the child's second and third year.  Other people read the newsletters everyday online.  Twelve other states and two other countries use the Wisconsin newsletters. 


UW-Extension offices in 61 counties coordinate distribution of the newsletters in partnership with more than 80 Kiwanis Clubs, 90 hospitals and health departments, and dozens of other businesses and service clubs. UW-Extension’s community partners raise approximately $200,000 a year for printing and postage.   "We're always looking for ways to reach more people at lower cost," says [YOUR NAME], "and this project does that."


The newsletters and other parenting education materials may be found on the UW-Extension Parenting Newsletter web site at http://parenting.uwex.edu.

The Parenting Newsletter series can also be ordered from Cooperative Extension Publications by calling (877) 947-7827, or online at http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Parenting-Infants-Preschoolers-C74.aspx
